
Our Vision is for every child to make the best possible progress.         

 
Baddow Hall Infant School 

 

 

Process for Withdrawing Consent 

You have the right to withdraw consent at any time.  We will require this in writing and it 
should be submitted to the school office.  You will receive a receipt of a withdrawal of 
consent via email and it will be acted upon within a reasonable period of time and no longer 
than one month from the date of receipt. 
  
Should you wish to withdraw consent please email the school office  
 
admin@baddowhall-inf.essex.sch.uk 
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